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Warrenpoint Golf Club, Lower Dromore Road, Warrenpoint, BT34 3LN 

 

PRESCOTT SALVER:  

Winners – Kieran Doyle & Peter Rooney Jnr 

Runners up – Peter Fitzsimmons & Kieran Leonard 

Beaten Semi-finalists – Damien Digney & Jim Havern, Piaras Curran & 

Kenny Johnston  

 

CLUB SINGLES MATCHPLAY:  

SPONSORED BY FISHER & FISHER SOLICITORS, NEWRY  

GOLD MEDAL: Gerry Kelly 

SILVER MEDAL: Michael Sands 

BRONZE MEDAL: William Hanna 

BRONZE MEDAL: Barry Laverty 

 

CAMPBELL CUP:  

Winner – Chris Quinn 

 

GLOSSOID CUP:  

Winner – Michael Carr 

Runner up – Liam Gawley 

Beaten Semi-finalists – Martin Mackey & Peter Clarke  

 

RUSSELL CUP:  

Winners – Jim Somerville & Julie Mc Goldrick 

Runners up – Antoinette & Joseph Lenfestey  

Beaten Semi-finalists – Mary Bell & Jack Gilsenan, Sinead Murphy & 

Eamonn Lyons 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ECL BOWL: 

ECL BOWL BEST NETT: Gerry Quinn 

ECL BOWL BEST GROSS: Jamie Fletcher 

 

KELLY CUP:  

Winner – Michael Sands 

Runner up – David Barron 

Beaten Semi-finalists – Paul Reavey &  

 

RICHARDSON CUP: 

Winner – Ian Mc Neill 

Runner up – Paul Digney 

Beaten Semi-Finalists – Felix Larkin & Stanley Weir 

 

NORTHUMBERLAND SHIELD:  

Winners – Tommy & Danny Mullan 

Runners up – Gerry & Eoin Durkin 

Beaten Semi-finalists – Michael & Shane Carr, Damian Flanagan & 

Adrian Farrell 

 

SAM ALLEN MEMORIAL: SPONSORED BY GORDON ALLEN 

Winner – Dessie Brady 

 

NOLAN CUP:  

Winner – Anthony Rice 
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CHAMPION OF CHAMPIONS: SPONSORED BY KELLYS 

Winner – Damien Mc Givern 

 

GOLFER OF THE YEAR:  

Winner – John Mc Guigan 

 

Criss Cross Week 1 

Overall Winners - Rian Carvill & Jack Murtagh 39 pts 

 

Criss Cross Week 2 

Overall Winners - Noel Mc Elvanna & Dave Scott 49 pts 

Runners up - Paul Digney & Mark Williams 48 pts 

Third - John Mc Mahon & Willie Mc Givern 47 pts 

 

Criss Cross Week 3 

Overall Winners - Frank Nolan & Tom Short 49 pts 

Runners up - Jack Murtagh & Ryan Gribben 49 pts 

Third - Rian Carvill & Jack Murtagh 48 pts 

 

Criss Cross Week 4 

Overall Winners – Willie Mc Givern & John Murray 51 pts 

Runners up – Norman Bowden & John Murray 50 pts 

Third – Dylan Medlicott & John Dunne 49 pts 

 

Criss Cross Week 5 

Overall Winners - Colin Clements & Eamon Rush 48 pts 

Runners up - Kieran Cladwell & Paddy Magee 48 pts 

Third - Robert Ferguson & Michael Keenan 47 pts 

 

 

 

Winter League Week 1 

0-15 Section Winner - Jack Murtagh 45 pts 

16+ Section Winner - Damian Flanagan 45 pts 

 

Winter League Week 2 

0-15 Section Winner - Paul Digney 40 pts 

16+ Section Winner - Eamon Rush 40 pts 

 

Winter League Week 3  

0-15 Section Winner - Leo Mc Cabe 46 pts 

16+ Section Winner - Gerard Mc Guigan 40 pts 

 

Winter League Week 4 

0-15 Section Winner - Anton Tighe 41 pts 

16+ Section Winner - Michael Sands Jnr 40 pts 

 

 

Boxing Day 4 Person Team Scramble 

Timesheet will go live on 12/12/2017 

 

New Year’s Day Team Classic  

– 2 scores on each hole 

Timesheet will go live on 15/12/2017 
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This year has seen a 

nett loss of 

approximately 40 

members as numbers 

have fallen from 

around 800 playing 

members to around 

760 playing members. 

 

Figures we have 

gathered in relation to 

our current age 

demographic would 

indicate that the trend 

could continue in the 

coming years. 

 

The potential loss of 

members and failure 

to attract new 

members is a serious 

concern and one we 

need to address now 

to secure the future of 

our club.   

 

We want your 

opinions on how you 

feel we can address 

these issues – please 

reply to this email 

with your own ideas 

on or before 30th 

November 2017. 
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2018 Membership Subscriptions 

There have been no increases to the 2018 membership subscription. The 

only increase has been £1 on the GUI levy. 

 

Invoices have been posted and we will be offering an early payment 

incentive to qualifying membership categories when you pay in full on or 

before 31st December 2017. 

 

A £10 top up to your smartcard will be up for grabs if you qualify and pay 

in full before the above date. 

 

Qualifying categories include all those who are invoiced for the social 

levy. 

 

In addition to this we will also hold a draw for £200. Qualifying members 

who pay in full before the deadline will be in with a chance of winning an 

additional £200 top-up to their smartcard. 

 

Offers 

 

If you know anyone that may be interested in joining we have the full 

membership offer displayed to the left. We will continue to run this offer 

into the New Year. 

 

Monthly Payment Plans 

 

Anyone who wishes to spread the cost of their invoice can pay monthly 

and clear the balance by July 2018. Standing Order forms are available 

through the office. 
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Warrenpoint Golf Club advertise for new Head 

Greenkeeper 

 

We complete the 2017 season and move into 

2018 searching for a new Head Greenkeeper. 

 

The advert to the left indicates the level of 

experience and qualifications we are looking for 

in candidates to fill the position. 

 

Advertisement on the BIGGA website (British and 

International Golf Greenkeepers Association) and 

in their magazine has given the advert exposure 

to a wide range of professionals within the 

industry. 

 

Interviews will take place in January with the 

expectation that the successful candidate will 

begin employment with the Club in February. 

 
   

 


